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2017:5600:P Graeme Durham 03:08/2018 19:20:47 OBJ | object to the application on the grounds that the proposed windows will open directly onto the adjacent
garden at No. 3 Evangelist Rd

| believe it is not advisable nor permitted to have windows on a dividing wall that directly open onto adjoining
properties.

This is a flank wall that forms the boundary and, as this wall is a party wall, it forms part of the boundary waill
between the two properties.

If this application were to go ahead this would prevent any potential to extend the building, or build a new
dwelling in the space occupied by No. 3 Evangelist Rd, between the two houses.
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